
16. EDGEWARE POOL REIMBURSEMENT OF ‘FREE TICKET’ PROJECT

The Board received a report from the Community Advocate on the result of the Edgeware pool ‘free
ticket’ project. Board members advised that the project made people aware of the pool, and
suggested that if the project continues, the boundaries for it be widened next year.

The Board resolved to reimburse the Edgeware Swimming Pool Committee $369.30 from 2001/02
Strengthening Community Action Plan funds for the free swim tickets.


